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Support given to members so far…

• Mail jet sent in October 2018 informing 

members about storage facilities for CPD 

records.

• Follow up e mail in Jan 2019 regarding various 

resources available on the aptuk.org website.

• Responding to queries from members both via 

e mail and telephone ( 19 in the last 6 months)

• Article in the PTJ on revalidation and centre 

page pull out for display.
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Future developments to support revalidation:

• Support to branches, i.e. presentations on peer 

discussions and reflective accounts.

• Provide workshop sessions during branch meetings.

• Make videos to support peer discussion.

• Train revalidation champions for each branch.


